Reception, Autumn 1 2023 Newsletter

Welcome to our half termly newsletter.

Here is information about what is happening in Reception this half term.

Welcome to Reception

We are so excited for the start of a new school year! We know that the children may have some worries or be a little anxious but please remember we are here to support your child through every step of the way and we will work with you, our parents and carers, to ensure they have the best start and feel safe and happy here at Star of the Sea.

This half-term we will be focusing on our 'All about me' topic. We will be spending time settling into school and learning the routines of the day and being with our friends. Take a look at our 'Curriculum page' on our website to see what else we will be learning about.

Reminders:

Our PE day is on a Thursday.

We will be having lunch in school on Friday 8th September. Please make sure you have contacted catering services if your child has an allergy/dietary requirements and will be having a school dinner

- Please bring a water bottle to school every day.
- Wellies can be stored in a carrier bag on your child's peg or on our outdoor storage unit. Please ensure your child's name is written on the inside of each welly.
- We are here to help and answer any questions so please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries. We regularly check our emails:- receptionatsotsrcp@gmail.com Remember to check our Twitter page for photographs of what we have been doing in class!

Term dates

- Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th September AM or PM sessions.
- Friday 8th September slightly shorter school day, see your information pack for details. Children will stay for lunch.
- Monday 11th September All children to attend school for the full day.